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Walk: Fradley 
Aerodrome 
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2022 

 
Historians were treated 
to a very interesting walk 
guided by Member Roger 
Price around Fradley 
Aerodrome. There were 
many traces of WW2 

activity and in fact the Royal Air Force Station Lichfield was in use from 
1940 to 1958. There were many buildings from that era (one now 
housing six old pianos!) and pill boxes. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The group also visited the Churchyard  at St Stephen’s Church, Fradley, 
where 24 RAF servicemen from the RAF base at Fradley are 

commemorated, together with 1 German 
and 24 Royal Australian Air Force 
servicemen. 
 
 

 

 

 


